
PURPOSE AND SCOPE 
A PD&E is a detailed process by which major 
transportation projects are developed. The objective of 
this study is to perform preliminary engineering studies to 
address the transportation and safety needs and to 
evaluate potential social, natural and physical 
environmental impacts. MDX will provide continuous 
public involvement efforts throughout the duration of the 
study to ensure the public’s input in the development and 
selection of the project alternatives. These studies and 
the public’s input are used to support decisions 
concerning if and where the improvements should be 
built. During the study, several alternatives for a 
connection to I-95 from the Gratigny Parkway will be 
analyzed and evaluated. 

PROJECT BENEFITS 
 Alleviate future traffic congestion along NW 119th Street
 Provide better access to the existing highway network 
 Reduce travel times and minimize delays by separating 

through traffic from local traffic 
 Provide a critical east-west connection in the northern 

part of Miami-Dade County 
 Provide enhancements to the community which may 

include the removal of existing lanes, improved 
pedestrian connectivity, wider sidewalks, lighting, bike 
lanes and landscaping 

PROJECT SCHEDULE  
This PD&E Study began in June 2010, and is anticipated 
to conclude by June 2012. Opportunities for public input 
will be provided throughout the study as public 
participation will be an integral part of the process. The 
PD&E Study is followed by design, right-of-way 
acquisition and construction.  

 

www.MDXWAY.com 



   

PROJECT OVERVIEW 
MDX has initiated a Project Development & Environment 
(PD&E) Study for a proposed eastward extension of the 
Gratigny Parkway to I-95. The PD&E Study will evaluate 
various alternatives for the extension that will help 
reduce congestion and improve safety for commuters 
and residents.  
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GRATIGNY PARKWAY 
EAST EXTENSION 
Project Development & 
Environment (PD&E) Study 
from the eastern terminus of the Gratigny Parkway to I-95,  
Miami Dade County, Florida 
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Esta información está disponible en español en la página web  
www.mdxway.com. Si necesita más información  favor llamar a Tere 
Garcia al 786-277-9292. 

Ou kapab jwenn enfòmasyon sa an Kreyòl nan paj entènèt nan 
www.mdxway.com. Si w bezwen plis ranseyman, tanpri telefone 
Daphne Antoine nan 305-551-8100. 

For more information: 

Contact:  Ms. Tere Garcia 
Public Information Officer 

Phone:   (786) 277-9292 
E-mail:   924east@mdxway.com 

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, 
any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this 
workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days 
before the workshop/meeting by contacting Tere Garcia at the 
email or phone number listed above. If you are hearing or speech 
impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay 
Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice). 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
MDX has scheduled a public information meeting 
to inform the community about the project and 
gather input regarding the potential 
improvements along the project limits.  

MEETING DATE 
Wednesday, September 15, 2010 
6:00 – 8:00 p.m. 

LOCATION 
Miami-Dade College 
North Campus 
MJ Taylor Lounge 
11380 NW 27th Ave  
Miami, FL 33167-3495 


